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Appointment to the Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission.

Staff: Department:

Sabrina Oliver, Director/Town Clerk Communications and Public Affairs

Amy Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk

Recommendation(s):

That the Council make an appointment to the Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission for one (1) Town
Resident seat.

Council Goals:

☐ Create a Place for Everyone ☐ Develop Good Places,  New

Spaces

☐ Support  Community

Prosperity
☐ Nurture Our Community

☐ Facilitate Getting Around ☐ Grow Town  and Gown

Collaboration

Attachments:

· Advisory Board Recommendations

· Ballot

· Applications

Note: Applications submitted prior to February 20, 2018 were completed before changes were made to

the application and may appear incomplete.
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File #: [19-0240], Version: 1

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Justin Haslett, Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission Chair

SUBJECT: Recommendation for the vacancy(s)

DATE: February 20, 2019

RECOMMENDATION: The Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission met on Wednesday, February 20, 2019 and by a
unanimous vote have made the following recommendation(s) to the Town Council for consideration:

· Annetta Streater, Appointment, Town Resident seat

SPECIAL REQUEST(s): N/A

BACKGROUND: Ms. Streater has a wealth of experience in serving on civic boards and with public art and arts programs.
She also has deep knowledge of the Chapel Hill community.  She will also add to the growing diversity of the
Commission.  The Commission unanimously and wholeheartedly supports her appointment.

Note: Communications and Public Affairs notes that the Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission reviewed the following
applications: Deborah Bender, Nathaniel J. Elliott, Michelle Kelts, Marion E. Meyer-robboy, Cat Moleski, William Rigby,
Andrew Ross, Annetta Streater, Deborah Zionts.  Two additional applications for Michelle V. Cassell and Ryan Phillips
have been received between February 20, 2019 and March 6, 2019 for the Chapel Hill Cultural Arts Commission.
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